NEWSLETTER 16 - 10th January 2014

Dear Parents, Pupils & Governors,

Happy New Year and welcome to the new term!

<u>KS1 Playground</u> - Work has started this week to install new equipment in the playground. We are looking forward to using this exciting area including the big story throne and children's seating. A big thank you to the BSA for funding this for our children.

<u>'Wear in the World Day'</u> — Children in Year 1 and 2 should come to school on Tuesday dressed in clothing representing a country.

PE Kit – Please ensure your child has a complete and named PE kit (white t-shirt, blue shorts & pumps).

<u>Lost Property</u> – We have large amount of lost property - it will be available after school on Monday 20th January. Anything not claimed will be donated to our school uniform shop or given to charity.

<u>School Uniform Sale</u> – There will be a sale of second hand school uniform in the hall after school on Monday 20th January. Please send in any uniform that you no longer require.

Clubs Start Dates -

Weds 15th Jan Forresters, Mary Felton Dance & Group 2 Cooking (remember your container!)

Thu 16th Jan Year 5 & 6 Netball & Year 5 & 6 Boys Football

Fri 17th Jan Performance & Science

Mon 27th Jan Girls Football

Weds 29th Jan Sewing

Tues 4th Feb Arts & Crafts

Dates for your Diary – Teacher Training Day – Friday 28th February.

<u>Book of the Week</u> – Mrs Greygoose's class are reading 'Charlotte's Web' by EB White. Can Fern save her pig Wilbur from the usual fate of nice fat little pigs with the help of a clever spider called Charlotte?

<u>Please remember</u> – look on our school website <u>www.bidfordonavon.warwickshire.sch.uk</u> to check details on previous newsletters and for any diary dates.

Mr A Simms

BSA Newsletter - Friday 10th January 2014

Happy New Year

So here we are again ready for another term of great events and fun for our children.

We will be meeting in school in the ICT suite (opposite the staff room) on Wednesday 15th January at 7.30pm. Please come along and bring a friend with you. We need all the help and ideas that you have to make these events happen. Maybe you have a totally brand new idea? We want to hear it!

Maybe you could ask your kids what they want and then come and tell us all about it.

Either way we look forward to seeing you there and if you cant make it and want to talk to us – just use the details below.

Sam Green 07899971943 or samgreen389@gmail.com Amanda Griffiths 07854778864 or amanda_griffiths@ymail.com Vicki Johnston 07708267741 or victoria-johnston@sky.com Esther Roberts 07834227677 or estherjmills@hotmail.com The BSA xxx